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This term we have been creative with a variety of materials … 

   
A felt collage in the style of Hundertwasser 
 
 
 
 
 A watercolour              
 showing  
 

 
Wildlife on glass 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Acrylics on canvas 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Sculptures using clay 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Our technology has inspired some wonderful Easter creations … 
 
                                                                    
 
  
  
                                                            A pop up Easter Chick using  
                                                                   a pneumatic mechanism 
                                                                
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Easter nests 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                     
 
                                                           Sock monkeys (not really Easter  
                                                           related, but very impressive)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 As part of our        
 Healthy Schools’  
 Week we looked  
 at diet.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                            In Maths we explored 
                                                            symmetrical patterns 

                             using hama beads. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
             In science we investigated  
             how magnets might be used. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have also been very busy preparing for the ward move which will 
take place during the summer term. It is all very exciting, watch this 
space…  
 
 


